OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 9 2015

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

Unregulated marijuana cultivation poses one of the greatest threats to our fish and
wildlife in the state.

AB 243 sets California on a new path for responsible marijuana cultivation, but the
damage to our ecosystem is occurring today. I am directing the Natural Resources
Agency to identify projects to begin the restoration of our most impacted areas in the
state.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G. Brown Jr.
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